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March 22, 2017 
 
Mike Applegarth, Council Executive Director 
Sandy City Council Office 
10000 Centennial Parkway 
Sandy, Utah  84092 
 
Dear Mike: 
 
As requested, this letter is a written to indicate that the Metropolitan Water District of Salt Lake 
& Sandy appreciates the service Don Milne has given to the District since joining the Board of 
Trustees in October 2006.  His background and expertise have made him a valuable member of 
our board and his continued service would be a benefit to the District.  Even though Don’s prior 
term has expired he has continued to be active in attending all board and committee meetings.  
All indications are that Don is willing to serve an additional term representing Sandy City.  
 
We appreciate the council’s ongoing commitment to finding and appointing qualified and 
dedicated trustees.   The board provides a meaningful and important service to the public utilities 
departments of the member cities and the public they serve. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Michael L. Wilson 
General Manager 
 
cc: Don Milne 
 Tom Godfrey 
 Tom Ward 


